
From: redistricting
To: Francesca Cortellessa Hale
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Carlsbad redistricting input
Date: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 1:55:41 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Francesca Cortellessa Hale <fchale04@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 8:37 PM
To: City Clerk <Clerk@carlsbadca.gov>
Subject: Carlsbad redistricting input
 
Dear Carlsbad City Clerk and to whom it may concern:

I hope your day is going well. My name is Francesca Cortellessa Hale and I am a long-term
resident of Carlsbad. 

I am concerned with Carlsbad’s district maps changing again. The maps were changed four
years ago and Carlsbad residents are still getting used to their new districts. In addition, I
believe that Carlsbad’s current district maps properly represent Carlsbad’s interests and
concerns. 

I would love for Carlsbad district maps to stay the same. 

Thank you for taking my input into consideration.
Sincerely,
Francesca Cortellessa Hale
 

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:fchale04@gmail.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.



From: redistricting
To: Jim and Debbie
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Regarding draft maps of proposed voting districts
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:48:11 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Jim and Debbie <jim2debbie@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 2:10 PM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: Regarding draft maps of proposed voting districts
 
I prefer the voting district maps with four roughly square districts, where there are two
districts along the coast and two inland.
 
Jim Wenck
6613 Vireo Ct
Carlsbad 92011
 

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:jim2debbie@sbcglobal.net
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From: redistricting
To: Diana A
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Redistricting
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:48:48 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Diana A <dra805@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 8:32 PM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Cc: Diana A <dra805@gmail.com>
Subject: Redistricting
 
Thank you for considering my input. The current Districts we have were designed in 2017 and
implemented 2018. They are fairly new and provide the best representation of our communities of
interest.  Based on census data ; Carlsbad hasn’t had a significant change in population .  Please
continue with the maps that are in place today with minor modifications that are required. In
addition,  I encourage the committee to not move forward with a district that is strictly coastal as
that would be unfair representation of our community of interests.
 
Thanks,
Diana Aguirre
District 3 resident  
 
 
--
Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:dra805@gmail.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


From: redistricting
To: Kervin Krause
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Redistricting
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:49:41 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Kervin Krause <kervinkrause@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 9:06 PM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: Redistricting
 
Hello,
 
The current district maps are new and nothing has changed much. Please keep the maps as they are.
When the population changes enough we can revisit this.

Thank you,

Kervin Krause

District 1
Segovia Krause RE
310 272-0552

1220 Stratford Lane
Carlsbad Village by-the-Sea
Southern California

www.CoastalCalifornia.RealEstate

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
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sender and know the content is safe.



From: redistricting
To: Kenneth Pilco
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Redistricting input
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:52:27 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Kenneth Pilco <pilcok03@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 11:24 PM
To: City Clerk <Clerk@carlsbadca.gov>
Subject: Redistricting input
 
Dear Carlsbad City Clerk and to whom it may concern:

I hope your day is going well. My name is Kenneth Pilco and I am a high school student at
Carlsbad High. 

I am emailing to express my concern with Carlsbad’s district maps changing again. The
residents of Carlsbad have only recently finished settling into the new districts and the threat
of redistricting after four years just feels fickle.

As a resident, I feel that the current maps properly represent Carlsbad’s interest and
concerns and would love for Carlsbad’s district maps to stay the same.

Thank you for taking my input into consideration.
- Kenneth Pilco

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:pilcok03@gmail.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


From: redistricting
To: Stephanie Wells
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: #1 redistricting input
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:53:01 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Stephanie Wells <ms.sicily@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:48 AM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: #1 redistricting input
 
Good morning,
 
Please leave the Districts designed in 2017, as is. They provide the best
representation of our communities of interest and community members have
successfully worked together in the past four years.  Based on census data ;
Carlsbad hasn’t had a significant change in population.  Please continue with the
maps that are in place today with minor modifications that are required. In addition,  I
encourage the committee to not move forward with a district that is strictly coastal as
that would be unfair representation of our community of interests.
 
Thank you,
Stephanie Wells 
92008
 

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:ms.sicily@gmail.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


From: redistricting
To: Diana A
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Redistricting
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 9:54:04 AM

Good Morning,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Diana A <dra805@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 6:06 AM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: Re: Redistricting
 
Hello,
Here is a follow up to my initial email. 
 
I recommend the following maps:
D49365
D69103
D78343
D79064 
D82160
D84682
D84695
D84698
D84815
D88418
D89058
D89654
D94249
D96786
D96876
D97192

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:dra805@gmail.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


 
 
Thank you,
Diana Aguirre
District 3 Resident
 
On Wed, Jan 12, 2022 at 8:31 PM Diana A <dra805@gmail.com> wrote:

Thank you for considering my input. The current Districts we have were designed in 2017 and
implemented 2018. They are fairly new and provide the best representation of our communities
of interest.  Based on census data ; Carlsbad hasn’t had a significant change in population .  Please
continue with the maps that are in place today with minor modifications that are required. In
addition,  I encourage the committee to not move forward with a district that is strictly coastal as
that would be unfair representation of our community of interests.
 
Thanks,
Diana Aguirre
District 3 resident  
 
 
--
Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

mailto:dra805@gmail.com


From: redistricting
To: Jason Fackler
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Redistricting
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 1:41:01 PM

Good Afternon,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Jason Fackler <jason@sockguy.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 10:07 AM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: Redistricting
 
Thank you for considering my input. The current Districts we have were designed in 2017 and implemented 2018.
They are fairly new and provide the best representation of our communities of interest.  Based on census data ;
Carlsbad hasn’t had a significant change in population .  Please continue with the maps that are in place today with
minor modifications that are required. In addition,  I encourage the committee to not move forward with a district
that is strictly coastal as that would be unfair representation of our community of interests.
 
Thanks,
Jason
District 3 resident  

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov
mailto:jason@sockguy.com
mailto:redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov


From: redistricting
To: Kathy Golden
Cc: redistricting
Subject: RE: Redistricting
Date: Thursday, January 13, 2022 1:41:16 PM

Good Afternoon,
 
This is to confirm that we are in receipt of your email. This will be forwarded to the demographer
and provided to the commission for consideration at their next meeting.
 
Thank you,
 

 
Faviola Medina, CMC
City Clerk Services Manager
Office of the City Clerk
P: 760-434-5989
 

From: Kathy Golden <kathygoldendesigns@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2022 10:11 AM
To: redistricting <redistricting@CarlsbadCA.gov>
Subject: Redistricting
 
The current districts were designed recently and were just implemented in 2018. I believe they
represent our community based on census data.  Strictly coastal redistricting would not be a
fair representation in our community. Please do not move forward with proposed new redistricting.
 
Sincerely,
Kathy Golden
District 3 resident 

CAUTION:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.
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